The Mayors response, the **Public Hearing** was for the **Residents of Swansea**. The Final Reading of the Budget will be as of Monday, September 21, 2020.

Councilman Luongo, asked, How does the Mayor plan to combat the reduction in the Police Department?

Mayor responded, with amendments or changes to those things as we move forward throughout the year. The Town is carrying as of Now the Police Department. The Town has sacrificed so far.

Councilwoman Simmons, wanted to know why they could not amend the budget now?

Mayor Sanders, indicated 15 minutes had gone by and they had one speaker to speak who was a **Non-Resident** of the Town of Swansea. Mayor asked, If there was a consideration to adjourn? Councilwoman Simmons put the motion on the floor and second by Councilwoman Butler. There was a roll call on the motion, Councilwoman Simmons (Yes), Councilwoman Butler (Yes), Councilman Davis (No Response) and Councilman Luongo (No Response). The motion carried to agree to adjourn.

Respectively Submitted,

Mårgaret Harvey

Clerk Treasurer